
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
  
NTM No 25 of 2022                                                   12th August 2022 
   

  

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY  
  
 
 
 

River Tay Swimming Event - Stannergate to Broughty Ferry 
 
 
 
 
Mariners are advised that on Monday, 15th August 2022 there will be a swimming event on the River 
Tay from Stannergate to Broughty Ferry. The event is organised by Ye Amphibious Ancients Bathing 
Association (YeAABA). There will be two accompanying craft with swimmers throughout the event. 
 
The Event will commence at 1715 BST and finish at 1900 BST. 
 
This Notice will be cancelled on 15th August at 19h30 following completion of the event. 
 
 
 
 
  
Port of Dundee Notices in force:   
 
02/2021; 05/2021; 31/2021; 01/2022; 04/2022; 13/2022; 20/2022; 21/2022; 23/2022 and 
24/2022 remain in force. 
 
  
  
 
 
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager Dundee 


